
 

 

 

The Board appointed teacher Stephen Peters as the Head 
Coach of the newly formed Girls’ Wrestling program.  He will 
be joined by volunteer coach Elana Carroll.   This is the first 
sanctioned season for Girls’ Wrestling in the state of 
Pennsylvania and Wallenpaupack intends to have a team 
with roughly thirty participants.   
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North Primary – Book Fair Family Fun Night held November 2, 2023 with over 1,000 people in attendance 
South Elementary – Welcomed the American Legion on November 10, 2023 for Veterans Day Program 
North Intermediate – Students preparing for the performance of Finding Nemo on November 17th at 6:00PM 
Middle School – Student council is running a food drive competition among grades to benefit local families 
High School – Hosted Instant Decision Day allowing twenty-two seniors to be accepted to various colleges 
Special Education – the District’s gifted program was chosen for monitoring this school year  

 

 
Students will dismiss four hours early on November 21, 2023 for Parent Teacher Conferences.  

November 22, 2023 will also be a four hour early dismissal.  School is closed beginning November 
23, 2023 and will reopen on November 28, 2023. 

 

 

 

High School Seniors Daniel 
Marcus, Taryn Hensel and 

Michael Soskil were 
recognized for their 

outstanding academic and 
co-curricular achievements. 

The District received a letter 
from the Pennsylvania 

Department of Transportation 
encouraging safe winter driving 

as we approach the winter 
weather season  
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     The next School Board meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 6, 2023 in the High School Library.  
 
The Wallenpaupack Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and 
activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following person has been designated to handle 
inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies.  Keith E. Gunuskey, Superintendent, 2552 Route. 6, Hawley, PA, 18428. Telephone-570-226-4557. 

 

Building Updates 

Three visitors addressed the  
School Board to discuss topics 

including Discrimination & 
Misconduct and Library Books.  

 


